
NORANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Noranda Nippers 2023  
 

Noranda Primary School has run a very successful Storytime 

program for several years called ‘Noranda Nippers’.  

 

The program will re-commence this term in Week 7 on Tuesday 14th March 

from 9:00-10:00am in Room 16. This weekly program is for children 4 years and 

under. All local families are welcome to attend. Miss Fullarton will run the group 

and provide suitable activities for children.  

 

We also provide a variety of information sessions from professionals including 

Early Childhood experts, speech therapists, occupational therapists, nutritionists, 

health nurse and more! 

 

Fees are $2 per child per session. These fees will cover the cost of supplies used 

to run the program.  

 

If you are interested in attending, please complete the expression of interest form 

and return it to the office.  

 

Miss Fullarton, Deputy Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Noranda Nippers 
 

I would like my child(ren) to attend the program in 2023. 
 
 

_____________________________          _____________________  
Parent/Guardian Name                                   Phone No. 
 

________________________________________ 
Email 
 

__________________________________ 
Do you speak another language at home? 
 

____________________________  _________ 
Child’s Name           Age                        
 

____________________________  _________ 
Child’s Name           Age                           
 

_______________________________________ 

Child’s Name and Age 


